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Corporate Governance Report in accordance with BSE Corporate Governance 

Recommendations 

 

MOL Plc. Corporate Governance Report in accordance with Budapest Stock Exchange Corporate 
Governance Recommendations. 

 

Downloadable documents: 

Corporate Governance Report 

 

For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
 

https://molgroup.info/storage/documents/investor_relations/mol_bse_corporate_governance_declaration_en_2022.pdf
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